To: President and Members of the Munster Town Council

From: David F. Shafer, IAMC, MMC, CMO, Clerk-Treasurer 9?%—
Copy to: Patricia L. Abbott, IAMC, MMC, Controller
Dustin C. Anderson, Town Manager
Date: October 21, 2019
Subject: Ordinance 1777: Waiver of Water Utility Billing

The Council had first reading on Ordinance 1777 at the October 7, 2019 meeting. The
proposed ordinance would waive water utility payments by Town operating funds supported by
property taxes during 2020, and only during 2020. The savings to the operating funds would
preserve both cash and appropriations.

For the year 2020, waiver savings to the operating funds would total approximately
$50,000.00. Simultaneously, the Water Cash Operating Fund revenue would decrease by

approximately $50,000.00, but this revenue loss is judged to have little effect on the fund that
normally receives approximately $3.4 million in water revenue.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

By motion and roll-call vote, adopt Ordinance 1777 on second reading as presented.



